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Dear West Park Families 
 
Thank you very much for your help and support with the situation that unfolded earlier on today.   
 
We were informed by Severn Trent at 11:00 a.m. that they were doing some work which may 
cause some interruption to our water supply.  At 11:45 a.m. it became apparent that there were 
shortages in our water supply to particular areas of the school.  At this point, we made the 
decision to amend the school day, ensuring that all pupils had the opportunity to have lunch.  We 
also started to enact our early closure plan to ensure that pupils and staff could leave the site 
promptly and safely.  There was a key focus on safeguarding our pupils throughout this process. 
 
As always, the West Park family pulled together to ensure that a challenging situation was 
resolved effectively. 
 
Friday 21st October will be a ‘normal’(!) day at West Park and we look forward to celebrating the 
end of half-term with non-uniform for staff and pupils.  If there are any changes to this then we 
will communicate further through the usual channels. 
 
Take care and thanks again for your understanding. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


